
 

 January 9th, 2023 

To Whom it May Concern, 
Cornerstone University pre-licensure Bachelor of Science in Nursing (BSN) program is currently preparing for 
the initial accreditation process with the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE). The on-site visit 
is scheduled for March 15 to 17, 2023.  
 
As required by the CCNE procedures, at least two months before the scheduled on-site evaluation, 
Cornerstone University must notify constituents and other interested parties of this accreditation process and 
offer opportunity to submit, in writing, comments concerning the program’s qualifications for accreditation.   
 
Written constituent or third-party comments must be received by CCNE 21 days before the scheduled on-site 
evaluation, which is February 23, 2023.  You may submit written comments to:  

Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education  
Attn: Third-Party Comments  

655 K St., NW, Suite 750 Washington, DC 20001  
 

- or –  
thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org  

 
Please note that CCNE shares third-party comments with the evaluation team prior to the on-site evaluation, 
but at no time during the review process are these comments shared with the program, the university 
administration, or the Board of Trustees. During its review of the program, the evaluation team considers third-
party comments, if any, that relate to the accreditation standards.  
 
If you have any questions about this process, please feel free to contact me at 
maria.mccormick@cornerstone.edu or 616-977-5551. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 
 
Maria McCormick, DNP, CPNP-PC 
Director of Nursing 
Chair of Nursing Division 
Assistant Professor of Nursing  
 
 


